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The file and the Inspector's report were considered at a Board meeting held on
28/09/2023.

The Board noted the content of the Inspector's Report, dated 15/09/2023, and was
satisfied that the consultations could be considered complete on this case.

Furthermore, the Board agreed with the recommended list of prescribed bodies, as
detailed in the said Inspector's Report under para. 6.4, who should be forwarded

copies of the application documentation.
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